
  Faculty of Mathematics and Computer Science 

 

17TH MINI-WORKSHOP IN APPLIED AND 
COMPUTATIONAL MATHEMATICS 

DECEMBER 28, 2015 
ZISKIND Building, LECTURE ROOM 1 

Researchers and students are invited to participate, present their work, 

meet and collaborate with their peers during the 17th Mini Workshop in 

Applied and Computational Mathematics. There will be only a few invited 

talks covering a wide spectrum of topics, with a highlight to the poster 

session.  

The workshop will take place on December 28th 2015 in the Faculty of 

Mathematics and Computer Science, Weizmann Institute of Science.  

Registration is free, but required - please help us by registering ASAP, 

optimally by December 10, 2015.  

Final program available in website. 

http://www.wisdom.weizmann.ac.il/~www/pages/workshop17/index.html  

Organizers: Vered Rom-Kedar, Edriss S. Titi 

Sponsored by:  

The Arthur and Rochelle Belfer Institute of Mathematics and Computer Science 

Contact: Carol Weintraub, carol.weintraub@weizmann.ac.il, 08-9343545 

http://goo.gl/forms/IHD3Fqxq7l
http://www.wisdom.weizmann.ac.il/~www/pages/workshop17/index.html
mailto:carol.weintraub@weizmann.ac.il

